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Lynch, Amber

From: Eileen Willmott <eileenea.willmott@gmail.com>

Sent: 26 October 2019 17:23

To: Community Infrastructure Levy

Subject: Comment on proposed increases in CIL funding

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear CIL at Camden, 

If the B P Paritas’s findings are correct, for offices and hotels, R and D and residential markets, then I have no objection to the higher costs of CIL to enable it 

to fill the future funding gap. 

Thank you, 

Eileen Willmott 


